m Lincoln High School Parent/Teacher's Association



2800 Ocean Parkway, Brooklyn, New York 11235 Office Number: (718)333-7463 abrahamlincolnhspta@gmail.com

Ari Hoogenboom - Principal

Joanne V. Brown/Ms. Leah Scott -President; Sadrach Santiago - Recording Secretary;

Olga Gomez/Marie-Helene Attwood - Treasurer

Dear Abraham Lincoln Parents/Guardians:

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome each of you and your families to **Abraham Lincoln High School!** As the **PTA Executive Board of Abraham Lincoln High School**, it is our responsibility to talk with you about getting involved in the school.

It is important to note that come September you will automatically become a member of the Abraham Lincoln High School Parent/Teacher's Association. In fact, all parents or guardians of scholars attending Abraham Lincoln High School, as well as each member of the professional staff, are members of the Parent/Teacher's Association and are encouraged to participate in its activities.

The active members of the PTA consist of both parents and teachers who volunteer their time to enhance the educational experience of every scholar at Abraham Lincoln High School.

One of our objectives as a PTA is to provide our school with funds, resources, and services that will enrich and maximize the education of every scholar and to benefit the school. To meet this important objective, we fundraise. Here are a few programs that we sponsor and/or support: Spring Dance, Teacher's Appreciation Week, Parents/Teacher's Recognition, Spring Musical, throughout the year. Our goal for the year is to purchase a Marquee for the school.

Volunteering doesn't mean a huge time commitment. And whatever your time schedule and interests we have need of you. We have tasks that can be performed in the evenings, during the day, or that don't even involve coming to the school at all.

Then come September just come on out to a Parent/Teacher's Association meeting or send an e-mail to <u>Abrahamlincolnhspta@gmail.com</u>

Becoming active is really easy - and it really makes a difference!

Sincerely,

The Abraham Lincoln High School PTA Executive Board

m Lincoln High School Parent/Teacher's Association

2800 Ocean Parkway, Brooklyn, New York 11235 Office Number: (718)333-7463 <u>abrahamlincolnhspta@gmail.com</u>

Ari Hoogenboom - Principal

Joanne V. Brown/Ms. Leah Scott -President; Sadrach Santiago - Recording Secretary;

Olga Gomez/Marie-Helene Attwood - Treasurer